
Hello 

I strongly believe ALL medical decisions for a child should be between the parent and their provider. It is 
extremely concerning and unacceptable to think that it would be mandated to have a anything put into 
my child's body, especially certain vaccines that have very questionable ingredients; and I believe all 

children should have access to an education regardless of vaccination status! Please do not remove 
parental rights.  
 
Please do not support HB 3063! 
 
Thank you for listening, 
 
Caryn Cordova 
29559 Santiam Terrace Rd 
Lebanon, OR 97355 
541-990-8254 
 


